
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

RE: Request for a meeting
1 message

Pearl Caroline Valeros <pvaleros@conservation.org> Mon, Feb 7, 2022 at 11:08 AM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Good morning!

 

May I follow up on the availability of Dir. Claudio this week? Or can I have the contact number of records section.

 

Thanks,

Pearl

 

From: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Sent: Monday, January 31, 2022 6:17 PM
To: Pearl Caroline Valeros <pvaleros@conservation.org>
Subject: Re: Request for a meeting

 

CAUTION: External Email

 

Ma'am/Sir,

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email.  Please be informed that your email was forwarded to the Records Section for
routing and appropriate action per Document Tracking Number E-2022-78629.

Thank you and keep safe.

MILNER M. MACARANDANG
Administrative Assistant III
PMD/RICTU Staff

 

On Mon, Jan 31, 2022 at 5:35 PM Pearl Caroline Valeros <pvaleros@conservation.org> wrote:

Dear Director Claudio,

 

Please see attached letter requesting a meeting next week to discuss the status of our project on the Community,
Conservation, and Natural Climate Solutions Initiative (CCNSCI).
Let us know your preferred schedule from February 8 to
11, 2022.

 

Thank you.

 

Best,

Pearl
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Pearl Caroline B. Valeros
Executive Assistant

Conservation International - Philippines

4th Floor, Units 401-A & D Culmat Building

1270-1330 E. Rodriguez Sr., Avenue, Quezon City

Telephone Nos: +632 8571 3761; +632 8571 3767

Fax: +632 8570 3118

Mobile: +63 9285510916

Email: pbvaleros@conservation.org;

ci-philippines@conservation.org

 

https://www.google.com/maps/search/1270-1330+E.+Rodriguez+Sr.,+Avenue,+Quezon+City?entry=gmail&source=g
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